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From: Janice Clark
To: DeJong Annola
Subject: Written Testimony in Support of SB 700
Date: Friday, April 05, 2013 3:53:19 PM


SB 700 supporting universal background checks will keep guns out of the hands of
criminals and those dangerously mentally ill. It doesn't prevent law abiding citizens
from buying and owning firearms. A recent poll taken in Oregon showed 81 percent
of all Oregonians support universal background checks. We know this works because
from 1994 - 2008, 1.8 million people were prevented from buying guns. This bill
needs to be passed.


Janice Clark
12232 NW Barnes Rd. Apt. 78
Portland OR, 97229
(503) 520-9012
janicerclark@gmail.com 
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